
Every single day over one million Americans become victims of cyber crime. It is the fastest

growing and most prolific problem facing law enforcement. In order to raise awareness regarding

cyber crime, its dangers and its prevention, the Los Angeles County Sheriff’s, Fraud and Cyber

Crimes Bureau in conjunction with the Sheriff’s Youth Foundation is conducting the Summer

Cybercop Challenge for Kids. Children entering grades 1–12 are invited to participate. Winning

entries and their respective schools will receive valuable prizes

 http://shq.lasdnews.net/Content/Events/CyberCopColoringContest.htm 
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